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Posted: 3/18/2020 5:34:37 PMQuestion: 29228: Five of the eight NTP letters to Utilities reference that all prior to 
construction work must be completed by the project Let Date of 5/20/20.  
Will the project Letting Date be postponed until 5/20/20 or will the Utility 
Owners be required to have all prior to construction work completed by 
the Letting Date of 3/25/20?

Status:The project letting was advanced after several of the Utility Work 
Schedules were completed and issued.  The letting move is not 
anticipated to be an issue because the prior to construction utility work is 
still expected to be completed prior to the Construction Notice to Proceed 
being issued to the contractor.  The current projected construction start 
date is 10/07/2020 due to the acquisition time associated with this 
project.

Answer:

Posted:

ANSWER PUBLISHED

3/19/2020 2:03:13 PM

Posted: 3/18/2020 5:53:32 PMQuestion: 29229: An additional 198' has been added to the required quantity of 18" 
piling, presumably to compensate for required preforming.  As this may 
be contrary to the Basis of Estimate, will the bid quantity be revised by 
addendum?

Status:Please refer to the specifications 455-11.12 Preformed Pile Holes.Answer:

Posted:

ANSWER PUBLISHED

3/19/2020 2:05:43 PM

District Address:

District Phone:

District 2 Construction Office, located at 1109 South Marion Avenue, Lake 
City, FL 32025

(386) 961-7434


